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July 12, 2023

Scott Humphrey A.A.E.
Deputy Airport Director
Gallatin Airport Authority

Reference: Inspection INS2023BZN0049
Dear Mr. Humphrey:

Between June 26 and July 3, 2023, the Transportation Security Administration (TSA)
conducted an inspection of the Bozeman-Yellowstone International Airport (BZN)
located at 850 Gallatin Field Road, Belgrade, MT 59714. This inspection focused on Title
49 CFR Part 1542 Regulations, the Airport Security Program (ASP) and all applicable
Security Directives.

You were my primary contact for this inspection. I would like to acknowledge and thank
you and the many other airport employees for their cooperation and willingness to take
the time fo answer questions and provide me with necessary information and
documentation.

All inspected areas were in compliance with no violations found. Your positive attitude
and compliance with security measures are important steps in ensuring safeguards are
taken against terrorism and threats to civil aviation. TSA appreciates your effort and
commitment to guard against threats to the aviation industry.
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If you have questions regarding this inspection, or any question regarding security
requirements, please do not hesitate to contact me at 406-850-4218.

Sincerely,

Andrew Knight /
Transportation Security Inspector / Aviation & Cargo



